
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 9/5/2013 10:00:25 AM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Peterson, Michael R (Corp Security)

(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MRP0)
Bee:
Subject: Metcalf Meeting Follow Up re SAIC

General Hagan,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us to discuss the Metcalf incident. Below are the 
names of the individuals from SAIC that evaluated our Fairfield Security Control Center .

I have cc’d Mike in case you have questions regarding their work.

Regards,

Meredith

Redacted
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